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           Friday 5th May 2023 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

RE: Census Day and School Dinner Thursday 18th May 2023 

 

As you may already know, the funding our school receives is based upon census returns that 

we have to complete each term. The amount of funding is dependent upon the figures that 

we submit, with particular emphasis on the uptake of school dinners.  

 

In order to help us to do the best for your children we are asking for your support. This term’s 

census is on Thursday 18th May and it is really important that as many children as possible in 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 have the free school lunch that they are entitled to.  

 

To encourage all children to have a hot meal on census day, our chef Mary, along with 

Chartwells, has created a special menu as you will see overleaf. 

 

All children that usually have a school dinner will automatically receive the menu as usual. 

 

If your child usually has a packed lunch sent in from home and would like to try this special 

themed menu, please complete the form below and hand to the office by Monday 15th 

May 2023. The meal will cost the usual price of £2.41 per child per day and is payable under 

School Dinner payment option in your Arbor account.  *if you require assistance setting up 

your Arbor account, please contact the school office. 

 

If your circumstances have changed and you feel you may be eligible for Free School Meals, 

please speak to the school office who will check on your behalf.  You can find more 

information here.   

 

Thank you for supporting us in obtaining the best possible funding for your children’s 

education.  

 

With best wishes 

 

 

 

 

Mr O Phillips 

Headteacher 

 
 

 

 

 

            

 

https://pps.lgfl.org.uk/
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Please complete and return the slip to the office no later than Thursday 18th May 
 

NAME OF CHILD ......................................................        …………......................... TREE CLASS          
 

 

 
 

Census Day Menu – Thursday 18th May 2023 

Meals charged at £2.41 per child per day. 

Children in Reception, Years 1 & 2 and those 

entitled to Free School Meals will incur no 

charge. 

YES / NO * If your child usually has 

packed lunch, please indicate if you 

would like your child to have a School 

Dinner on Census Day 


